NGUYEN HOANG DEVELOPMENT SOCIALIST REPUBLIC OF VIETNAM

JOINT STOCK COMPANY Independence - Freedom - Happiness
Re. Notification of newcompany's logo and website Quy Nhon, March 21, 2016

Dear Valued Customer,

First of all, Nguyen Hoang Development JSC (Nguyen Hoang) would like to thank to all

customers and partners for your trust and support to Nguyen Hoang during the past years.

We would like to inform you about changes in the logo and the website address of the

company since Mar 25, 2016, as follows:

Old logo: New logo:

Furniture

New website address:www.nhfurniture.vn

In order to continue sustainable development, Nguyen Hoang commits to always prioritize
the interests of customers and partners, as well as keeping honesty, dedication and
professionalism in our products and services. In the future, Nguyen Hoang will continue to

affirm the reputation in all of our business lines.

Finally, we wish customers and partners health, success and prosperity.

Regards,

guyen The Tai



